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The District AIG Team meet three times and communicated through email about the current AIG Plan and changes needed to be made to the Edenton-Chowan 2013-1016 AIG Plan.  Students are eligible to go through the AIG identification process if they receive 90% or above on any of their EOG tests or parent and teacher recommendations.  To qualify for AIG identification students need to have four out of five of the following criteria: 90% or above achievement, 90% or above aptitude, show potential for two years above grade level, 90% or above on standardized rating scale, and/or intense interest and/or curiosity.  For students to qualify for the high flyer program (potential for giftedness) they must have two out of three of the following criteria: 80% or above achievement, 80% or above aptitude, and/or showing potential above grade level.
White Oak Elementary School provides differentiated reading and math instruction in the classroom.  WOS has a nurturing program which provides highfliers and AIG students with enrichment experiences that address their learning strengths and challenges. Students are clustered to work on integrated units facilitated by an AIG certified teacher.
D.F. Walker Elementary School has been serving identified AIG students through the classroom with differentiated instruction and during teams 30 minute Target Time since we lost the pull-out program through budget cuts.  We have ensured that there is at least one AIG certified teacher per grade level who assists the teachers with differentiated services in the classroom.  At the present time we have seven AIG certified teachers.  
Chowan Middle School lost its pull-out program through budget cuts.  Since this time, we have clustered 

AIG students throughout all classes so as not to homogeneously group across the school but to provide 

our AIG students with like peers within individual classes.  Through interest based clubs such as STEM 

and Debate, technology, and advance content such as Algebra I and Earth Science, we have strove to 

provide our AIG students with challenging opportunities.  We also formed a Quiz Bowl Team this year 

and had an author come and do a workshop with our AIG students who were gifted in writing.  Other 

differentiated services are provided by the teachers within the classroom.  The delivery of services may 

vary depending on the teacher, grade level, and subject area.  Our whole staff was trained in Socratic 

Seminars which is a strategy recommended not only by AIG training but also by the Common Core 

standards.  Next year, with 1:1 implementation, we hope to increase the amount of differentiation 

offered through strategies such as the use of iUniversity courses.  We are already experimenting with 

these and have two teachers working with our Instructional Technologist this summer to develop 

courses.  We have increased the use of the graphing calculator by expanding it down to the 6 grade

and are seeking strategies to increase the rigor across the board with the new common core standards.

John A. Holmes High School provides AIG students’ opportunities to take Honors and AP courses.  We also have a variety of clubs students can be part of.
